| LigTech wins follow-on order for Serbian groundwater treatment
plant

LigTech International Inc has secured a US$2.0 million follow-on order for the groundwater
treatment project in Serbia that the company announced earlier this year.

“The cooperation with the customer during the engineering phase has been excellent, and
we are very pleased that the customer has now decided to increase our scope of the
project,” said LigTech CEO Sune Mathiesen.

“We continue to focus on the drinking water market, and we are seeing an increased level of
interest from several geographical areas. We continue to concentrate on the drinking water
industry and we believe that we will see further orders from Serbia and other markets,”
added Mathiesen.

The order is expected to be delivered partly in the second quarter and partly in the third
quarter of 2016.
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